


 

 

Dolly K Warren 
221 Lakewood Blvd 
Madison, WI 53704 

February 23,2016 

Amy Scanlon 

City of Madison Planning Division  
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Suite LL100 
 Madison, WI 53701-2985  

Dear Ms. Scanlon, 

We would like to request that the windows on the first floor of our property at 

1108 Jenifer St. be approved for replacement.  We have been receiving 

complaints from the tenants over many years regarding their efficiency and 

we have done all that we can to make them more efficient including re-siding 

the property and adding storm windows, but unfortunately the windows are 

beyond our budget to save.  Ropes are broken, wood is rotted, and leaded 

paint make these windows a money pit to maintain.  We would like to 

replace them with vinyl windows with low-e gas. 

We WILL NOT be touching the lovely leaded glass windows on the property, 

only the windows that have no architectural features that can be viewed 

from the outside.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Deloris K. Warren 
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